
Re: Reminder to Submit Written Comments  - Phase II PE Exercise on the  
Proposed Establishment of a Harbourfront Authority  (on or before 24 
December 2014) - Overseas Chambers of Commerce in Hong Kong
                                          to: hape@hfc.org.hk 30/12/2014 09:58
Cc: 

Dear Amber
Thank you for the gentle reminder and apologies for the slow response.
On behalf of the New Zealand Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong we are in favour of the 
establishment of a Harbourfront Authority.  We support the direction set out in the Phase II 
Public Engagement Consultation Digest.
Regards
Merrin Pearse
Secretary for the New Zealand Camber of Commerce in Hong Kong 

Merrin Pearse
Sustainability Consultant
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